Motion 020411-04
MOTION (Kerri Morris): A vote of confidence for Provost Michael Driscoll
We have confidence in the leadership of Provost Michael Driscoll because he has wisely and successfully provided academic and administrative guidance to the University of Alaska Anchorage. We commend him for many things, including the following:
· Representing us and advocating for us to statewide administration, the Board of Regents, and the community of Anchorage
· Supporting shared governance by soliciting faculty, staff, and student input and, then, being responsive to it in appropriate measure
· Following academically authorized processes of curriculum development and approval; hiring of faculty and administrators; and promotion and tenure, giving faculty significant leaderships roles in those processes
· For ensuring transparency in the Office of Academic Affairs
We thank you for service to our institution and hope it continues for many years.
Faculty Senate unanimously approved the motion.
